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21st September 2017 
 

Dear Parents 

Re: Homework 

There seems to be some confusion regarding homework from school and I would like to take the 

opportunity to clarify. Firstly homework is given out on a Monday and returned on the Friday. The 

homework given will consist of a reading comprehension, math, spelling plus the expectation of 

reading every night. Homework given will be age related in content and volume. 

Reading expectations are as follows: 

Class 4 – At least 5 Pages of their book  (4 times per week) 

Class 3 – 5 Pages of their book  (4 times per week) 

Class 2 – 5 Pages of their book  (3 times per week) 

Class 1 – Home reads (2 times per week) 

Reading journals must be in school EVERY day. Children in Class 3 and 4 must also record what they 

have read and comment,  this is fundamental in aiding both written comprehension and 

composition. Children in Class 2 must record a sentence to indicate what they have read.  For more 

guidance please take the opportunity to speak to your child’s class teacher, examples will also be 

sent home. 

If a child has any difficulty regarding completion of homework, please ensure the teacher is aware, 

we are all here to help children and their learning and will provide support sessions where 

required. 

May I also stress that homework on a weekend will not be given, children’s mental health and well- 

being is upmost in this consideration and spending quality time with family a priority. Thanking you 

in advance for your support . 

Kind Regards 

 

Karen Mowbray 
Headteacher 
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